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FY22 carryover budget has been revised. Andrea is unsure as to when the budget will be 
received from the state. PAPRs have been removed as there is no need for them amongst 
facilities at this time. A recommendation by the finance subcommittee was made for at least 
two refurbished Lucas 2 devices. This is dependent on when grant funds are received and 
how much the devices will cost.  
 

• FY23 
o WebEOC Updates 

Update to the Healthcare Operating Status board will be $8,800. This will provide 
more functionality and will be more intuitive.  

o Bleed Control Kits and Triage Tags for CERT 
These will be strategically placed throughout the community in the event of a large 
MCI to help provide lifesaving measures and tag and possibly transport patients if 
necessary.  

o Vote to Approve – Moving salary savings and contractual savings to equipment. 
It is recommended that the salary and contractual savings from this grant cycle 
be moved to equipment for the purchase of up to a total of 4 refurbished Lucas 
2 devices. The estimated total cost would be around $40 - $45,000. Cindy Green 
has requested the AutoPulse device for her station instead of the Lucas 2. As the 
discussion is to place one of each of these devices with all EMS agencies, this will be 
accommodated based on devices used.  Cindy will send over specs on the 
AutoPulse devices that were recently purchased by Reno Fire Department. 
Average price for 1 full set $15,000. Cindy will look into the cost of refurbished 
AutoPulse. It was mentioned that these chest compression systems are better than 
humans for CPR and will be transported with patient then left at hospital for the 
duration of the patient’s code until the hospital no longer needs the device. They can 
be utilized in HAZMAT situations. This will be something for the entire region but will 
go to first responders initially to be placed on the patient.  

• FY24  
Budget is due by Tuesday, 3/14. Food is now an allowable expense and has been added 
into the budget. Money has also been allocated for equipment. The next budget cycle begins 
7/1/2023.  
 

The group voted unanimously to approve the budget items as noted above.   
 

VI. Clinical Advisor for Pediatrics – Group 
Brian informed the group of the huge push nationwide to bring peds MCI and emergency 
management care to the forefront. The group is looking for a champion to take a pediatric look at 
everything this group does. A pediatric clinical advisor is specifically wanted to help determine what 
classes should be offered, review MCI plans in relation to pediatric care, pediatric burns, etc. to 
challenge the group to help the entire region be more prepared.  Tammy Oliver mentioned that the 
Pediatric Clinical Advisor discussion came about based on the new medical director and the group 
working on the trauma destination for peds at Renown Regional.  That group has written an 
improvement plant and disagrees with most of the plans already in place in the community.  From a 
tabletop discussion, some of the opportunities identified include having the right supplies on the 
rolling carts, where would the alternate care area be, what does the family assistance center look 
like?  This group went out and found the person they believe would be best to represent them during 
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